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ITEM #11: FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 
A. Hampton Roads Transportation Fund (HRTF): Monthly Financial Report 

The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) provides the HRTPO with monthly 
financial reports relating to the HRTF including the following information: 
 
• Revenue from sources as detailed by the collecting agency 
• Interest earnings 
• Expenditures reflecting both the program (HRTF) total as well as project totals 
• The current cash position/balance in the HRTF as well as forecasted cash 

position/balance 
 

 Attachment 11-A 
 
B. HRTAC Program Development Monthly Executive Report 

VDOT provides monthly reports to the Hampton Roads Transportation Accountability 
Commission (HRTAC) staff on the status of the Regional Priority Projects.   

 
Attachment 11-B 

 
C. Requests for HRTPO Resolutions of Support – SMART SCALE 

Round 4 of the SMART SCALE application process is underway.  In accordance with 
SMART SCALE guidance documents, under certain circumstances, Hampton Roads 
localities and transit agencies must obtain resolutions of support from the HRTPO for 
projects they wish to submit for SMART SCALE evaluation.  HRTPO resolutions of 
support will be provided in accordance with the HRTPO Guidance on SMART SCALE. 

 
Localities or transit agencies requesting an HRTPO Resolution of Support for their 
application project(s) will need to submit an official letter to John Mihaly, HRTPO 
Principal Transportation Planner (jmihaly@hrtpo.org) by June 30, 2020 for 
consideration at the July 16, 2020 HRTPO Board meeting.  A sample request letter is 
available upon request. 
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